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CLEVELAND SNOW HAWKS CLUB
“THINK SNOW”

As we begin the 2019-2020 snowmobile season the club will hit a milestone of 50 years 
in 2020. The Cleveland Snow Hawks Club members maintain 26 miles of state and club 
trails. Maps of the trail system can be found at local businesses.  The club members would 
like to thank all the land owners without them we wouldn’t have a trail system. 

Every year you can see us at the Manitowoc County Fair Rock Pavilion it’s our yearly 
fundraiser where you can get a delicious ribeye steak sandwich or listen to one of our nightly 
bands.

If interested in joining our club or see what events we have planned for the season just 
check us out on our website -http://clevelandsnowhawks.com. 



SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 530151486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.comFax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

Cleveland Fire Department 
The Cleveland Fire Department would like to remind you 
to test your smoke/carbon monoxide detectors and to 

have one located on each floor of your house, and in every 
bedroom. It is also important to check that your fire extinguishers are in 
working condition, that family members know how to use them and where 
they are located in the house. All of these things may be the difference between 
life and death.

October 6th-12th was national fire prevention week, and in order to spread 
fire safety awareness, the fire department participated in a fire prevention 
presentation with the students at Cleveland Elementary as well as held an  
open house at fire station which consisted of many informative demonstrations, 
complimentary chili and ice cream, and gave local families a chance to meet 
and ask questions of their local firefighters and EMS personnel.

As winter approaches, we would like to remind the residents with fire 
hydrants on their property to please keep it cleared of snow. This allows the 
fire department quick access in case that hydrant is needed in an emergency. 
Thank you for helping us help you!

If you or someone you know may be interested in making a difference in 
people’s lives and want to be part of a great and hardworking group of dedicated 
members, please call Chief Tony Meyer at (920) 905-1138.

2020 Cleveland Fire Department Annual Meeting
February 3, 2020 -  7:30pm at the Cleveland Fire House

Dues are $10.00 per person.  Lunch is Provided by Cleveland State Bank.

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank

www.clevelandstate.bank
Member FDIC

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. Dr. Patrick Schultz
www.stmstjucc.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Howards Grove Office
920-565-6000

Cleveland Office
920-693-8256

Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H
In 4-H, kids complete hands-on projects in areas like health,  

science, agriculture, and food and nutrition in a positive environment 
where they receive guidance from adult mentors and are encouraged to  
take on proactive leadership roles. 

If interested in 4-H or learning more about the Cleveland Clever Clovers, 
please contact Heidi Belitz @ (920) 693-3435.



247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

The Cleveland Lions wish to extend a huge  
“Thank You” to the coaches and assistant coaches for  
their efforts in coaching the little league baseball, soccer, 

and “Wildcat” baseball programs this past season.

Our Lions District 27 B-1 convention was held in Fond du Lac on  
November 8th and 9th.  Our club presented checks totaling $5,550.00  
in support of the WI Lions Pride Campaign, WI Lions Foundation, Leader 
Dog Program, and WI Lions Eye Bank.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin served 1,196 campers 
this summer, who were either visually impaired, deaf or hearing impaired, 
or cognitively disabled at no cost to the camper.  156 campers were from our 
27 B-1 district.

The Cleveland Lions contributed to the “Secret Santa” program for the 
community, both financially and with helping hands.

We extend our appreciation to the community for supporting our annual 
“nut sale”.  Hopefully many of you enjoyed this fine selection of good 
quality nuts while also providing financial support for our programs in this  
community.

We look forward to planning for our 41st Dairyland Festival to be held 
Saturday, August 1st and Sunday, August 2nd.

If you have an interest in joining Lions and making a difference,  
contact any Lion or specifically Lion Tom Fiedler at (920) 693-8553 or Lion 
Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  

— We would welcome your participation —
Creative
Designs
Outside & In, LLC

creativedesigns.sv@gmail.com

Stacy Vogel
Landscape Design�

Landscape Design
& Consult

Garden Maintenance

Over 20 years
experience

920-693-3379
920-627-2231

Cleveland Lions Club

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC
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Lakeshore Technical College broke ground on its Cleveland campus this summer 
to build Scenario City, a new five-acre advanced training complex designed for 
public safety students and professionals including firefighters, police officers, 

and emergency medical services staff. Construction is complete other than final paving and landscaping  
which will be done in spring. Students started training exercises in late November.

Scenario City adds four realistic buildings to LTC’s existing Public Safety Training Center. New buildings  
include a convenience store/gas station, motel, residence with walk-out basement, and a strip mall. The different 
building occupancy types allow for a wider array of scenario-based individual and team training. Training exercises  
will range from handling a routine fender bender in the parking lot of the strip mall to a release of hazardous 
materials causing injuries and the need to evacuate guests at the motel.

“We’re very excited that Scenario City will allow us to increase the diversity of training experiences for our  
students and professionals,” said LTC Dean of Energy and Public Safety Ryan Skabroud. “With a growing demand  
for highly skilled public safety professionals, Scenario City will help us prepare those who protect us to face  
increasingly difficult emergency situations more confidently than ever before,” he added. 

Job growth for law enforcement officers, firefighters, paramedics, and emergency medical technicians is  
expected to be strong over the next several years, partially due to an anticipated high number of retirements.

LTC offers basic and advanced public safety degree programs in criminal justice-law enforcement, emergency 
medical technician (EMT), emergency medical technician-paramedic, and fire medic. It also offers continuing  
education for professionals in these fields. Programs offering starts in January include EMT and EMT-paramedic.  
For more information, visit LTC at 1290 North Ave. or gotoltc.edu, or call (920) 693-1162. 

Centreville Settlement will be celebrated the accomplishments for 2019 at the annual old time Holiday  
Dinner which will be held Sunday December 1 at The Sheboygan Historical Museum in Sheboygan. There was  
a report on the wildly successful German Heritage Day which included an academic symposium at LTC  
followed by a German style lunch and the afternoon at the Lutze Housebarn for a church service in German, 
sheepshead discussion and the roll out of a new book by Richard Otto Wiegand featuring a fictional account  
of the greater Centerville area.

The 38th anniversary of the group continued with timber frame repair, stone masonry and historic garden.  
The heritage garden produced a bounty of heirloom tomato, rhubarb, beans, rutabagas and potatoes for farm  
style lunches during workdays.

Tours of the nationally significant project are available on work days by calling in advance to Sarah Lutze at 
(920) 693-3454.  

Plan on joining for 2020 to work with a fascinating set of people with a common goal of historic restoration 
of rural heritage of the area while having old fashioned fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family  
meals and living through life long learning.  Work days are scheduled to begin for 2020 in late March .  All are 
welcome. Persons wishing to be involved in the hands on work with timbers, windows or wood related aspects  
are encouraged to contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at (920) 693-3141.

Go to centrevillesettlement.org  or choose Like on the Facebook site to learn more, see photos and learn how 
you can become involved.   Centreville Settlement is a not for profit organization, dedicated to the preservation  
of the Saxon German culture and the farming community.  

Scenario City Construction  
Is Complete at LTC

Centreville Settlement Continues Historically Significant Work
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Lakeshore Water Institute Interns Contributing to  
DNR’s Development of the Northeast Lakeshore TMDL

The Lakeshore Water Institute is a collaboration between UWGB-Manitowoc Campus, Lakeshore 
Natural Resource Partnership, and the Friends of Hika Bay. Undergraduate research students collect 
and analyze water quality data with oversight and advice from faculty supervisors and community-
based mentors. Beginning in 2010 the project has continuously monitored Centerville, Fischer, Point, 
Calvin and Pine creeks.

The student interns report their field work and data analysis to the public at an annual Lakeshore 
Water Summit. In addition, the interns mentor high school students. As the interns benefit from 
community engagement and hands-on research, their work elevates citizen awareness of local 
watershed issues and provides data for evidence-supported decision-making. 

From May to September, students collect water quality data from 22 sites on the 5 creeks, weekly 
and within 24 hours of at least 0.5” of rainfall. Data collected includes physical parameters (dissolved 
oxygen, temperature, pH, turbidity, flow velocity, conductivity), nutrient indicators (ammonia, total 
orthophosphate, total soluble phosphate), and biological indicators (E. coli concentration).

All data collected by the interns is posted on the Friends of Hika Bay website (www.hika-bay.org). 
The water quality chair for the Friends of Hika Bay provides quality control, uploads the data into a 
long-term data set (2014-present), and maintains the website for public use.  

The data is also used to drive evidence-based decision making at the local and state level, including 
evaluation of restoration projects and contributing to the development of the DNR’s Total Maximum 
Daily Load (TMDL) plan for the region.

The DNR, together with many partners throughout the basins, are working to improve surface water 
quality of tributaries, streams, rivers and lakes within the Northeast Lakeshore (NEL) TMDL basins. 
The NEL TMDL is focused on addressing surface water quality impairments from phosphorus and total 
suspended solids. The TMDL study and implementation plan will provide a strategic framework and 
prioritize resources for surface water quality improvement across the basins that make up Wisconsin’s 
northeast lakeshore.

For more information please contact  
Russ Tooley at the Friends of Hika Bay  
(rtooley@lakefield.net) or Jim Kettler,  
Director of Projects, LNRP (jim@lnrp.org).
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Hello Gardeners,

Thank you to all who came by our tent at the Dairyland Festival.  We  
hope you enjoyed the f loral displays, our member’s garden art and  
participated in the raffles.

On October 12, 2019, our club had its first ever Children’s Fall Event.   
About 25 children attended. They did art projects, had snacks and heard  
stories.

At our October meeting the club changed direction with its donations.  
We will no longer do a regularly scheduled donation between two groups, 
but we will contribute to local causes as they come up.  A contribution will 
be made this year to The Secret Santa Project.  

A one-time committee was set up to focus on the Ryder’s Cup in the fall 
of 2020.  We feel that we would like to do something a little special for the 
Ryder Cup period because people from all over the world could be visiting 
our village.

Congratulations to Jamie Fink for winning the garden art.  At this year’s 
meetings, questions were asked and members gave written answers to 
them.  The answers were collected and the correct answers were read aloud.   
After a brief “quiz off”, the tie was broken and Jamie was triumphant.

Wreath making was held at the home of Nancy Oehldrich.  Holiday décor 
was made for this year’s holiday.

Once again, we invite the public to join our club or attend our meetings. 
Dues are $15.00 a year.  If you may be interested, call me at (920) 693-8553 
or e-mail me at TLFiedler@outlook.com and I will get an information  
packet to you and you can keep it whether you join the club or not.

Have a Blessed Christmas.

Lynn Fiedler, 
for the East Wind Garden  Club

Insurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO 
RETIRE FEARLESSLY?
It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thriventInsurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 
Contact me today!
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bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 
Contact me today!
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RETIRE FEARLESSLY?

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent

FOR OUR FRIENDS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

Do You Need Prayer?
Would You Like To Receive A Bible Study?

Are You Looking For A Church For Your Family?
We are a church that exists for others 

LOVE, GROW, SERVE, GO
“Our Purpose Is Clear,  

To Connect People to Jesus”
Jesus At Your Door

Here I am! I stand at the door and knock. If 
anyone hears my voice and opens the door, 
I will come in and eat with that person, and 

they with me. (Revelation 3:20)

PARA NUESTROS AMIGOS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

¿Necesitas Oración?
¿Te Gustaría Recibir Un Estudio Bíblico?

¿Buscas Una Iglesia Para Tu Familia?
Somos una iglesia que existe para otros 

AMAR. CRECER. SERVIR. IR.
“Nuestro Propósito Es Claro, 
Conectar Personas A Jesús”

Jesús A Tu Puerta
He aquí, yo estoy a la puerta y llamo;  
si alguno oye mi voz y abre la puerta, 

entraré a él, y cenaré con él, y él conmigo. 
(Apocalipsis 3:20)

707 Westview St. Cleveland
920-509-2575

Sunday/Domingos   10:00 am
Wednesday/Miércoles 7:00 pm

Hello Gardeners!

(920) 686-  

We provide FREE  estimates for new  
installations of heating and cooling 
equipment.  No pressure—just the 
answers you need to make an 
informed  decision. 
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St. John St. Peter  
Evangelical Lutheran Church

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI  53015

Sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ  
in Cleveland for more than 100 years!

Pastor Steven Wall
693-8612

“I bring you good news of great joy that will 
be for all the people. Today in the town of 

David a Savior has been born to you;  
he is Christ the Lord.” 

Winter update:
We have lots planned for the winter season.  

Please come and join us for our special 
events, or join us for worship any time. 

You are welcome here!

Worship Schedule:
  Sunday School 
 (Adults, Young Adults & Children)    8:45-9:45
  Sunday morning worship	          10:00 am

Special Events:
Dec. 24 - Christmas Eve: 6:00pm

Children’s Program + Silent Night by Candlelight

Dec. 25 – Christmas Day: 9:00am
Dec. 31 – New Year’s Eve: 4:00pm

Jan. 17 – Family Game night: 5:30pm
Card games, board games, and finger foods to share!

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

As another baseball and softball season has come to a close at Veterans  
Park for the year, a special Thank You goes out to all the little league  
coaches  and parents who volunteered their time and talents:  Instructional  
Baseball – John Sundee - Cleveland Lions, Jeremiah Sundee and several 
parent helpers; Grade School Girls Modified Softball – Amanda Schulz,  
Brian Smith and several parent helpers; Cleveland Lions Pony – Steve Coffee, 
Chase Ploetz, Steve Heller, Ron Schisel and Brian Schuessler; Cleveland 
Lions Pee Wee - Hemb – Adam Hemb, Kayla Veldboom and several parent 
helpers; Cleveland Lions Pee Wee - Brault – Aaron Brault, Al Kuznacic,  
Tim Hundt and several parent helpers; Cleveland Lions Peanuts – Jayme 
Jurss, Dan Bruckschen, Chris Jost, Derrick Rupp and several parent helpers.  

Also, Thank You to all game umpires, Carson Kramer and Dale Wagner 
for preparing and grooming the fields each week for little league and adult 
ball games and T & L Services Lawn Care & Landscaping for cutting the  
lawn in the park and keeping the ballfield outfields looking Great!  

Lastly, Thank You to all village and surrounding area residents and 
businesses for their support this past summer at the Veterans Park  
concession stands and for the support of the annual little league pizza and 
frozen foods fundraiser.  

All proceeds from these sales stay in the village and are used for  
uniforms, equipment purchases, tournament entry fees, Veterans Park 
improvements and other little league and adult league related items.        

In addition, Congratulations to the Cleveland Lions Pee Wee - Brault 
baseball team in winning the 2019 Manitowoc County Youth Sports Pee 
Wee League Championship on August 10th in School Hill.  

For additional information about the Cleveland Athletic Club, check out 
our new website @ https://cacwi.com . The website is maintained and updated 
by athletic club member, Rob Burkhard.

The next two monthly meetings for our club will be held on:
Tuesday, January 7th and Tuesday, February 4th 

at the Cleveland Fire Department 
with each meeting beginning at 7:00 pm.

For additional information, call Ron @ (920) 889-1807                                          

Cleveland Athletic Club

WINTER PARKING HOURS
DECEMBER 1 – MARCH 31
No Parking on Village Streets

1 AM until 6 AM



Chamber of Commerce

Cynthia Roeck
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
cynthia@clevelandstate.bank

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  920-693-8181
Police:  920-693-3442

Public Works: 920-693-8236

Advanced Disposal
920-458-6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

920-693-8671

Our Secret Santa Club has been busy shopping and getting things together to make deliveries to  
12 families in need that live within our Village.  

We really want to thank all the businesses, groups, organizations and individuals who 
continue to help us every year to make this a wonderful season for families in the Village.  
We’re able to continue doing this because of the generous donations we receive.  

We ask if you’re interested in helping us, please make your monetary donations at  
Cleveland State Bank and let them know it’s for the Cleveland Secret Santa.     

Greetings to all our Village friends.

WE DID IT!   With your help - by filling at Our Pumps 5 & 6,  we surpassed our goal of $1,200 to the  
Cleveland Fire Department.   We were able to present a check for $1.477.92 to Tony Meyer, Fire Chief of  
Cleveland. His department had the monies earmarked for a Rescue Randy. Thank you for all your help

And a big thank you to those who have made our progress possible. We celebrated our 37th Anniversary  
and Customer Appreciation just last month. We celebrated by offering special pricing on sodas, beers, and  
many of our food items. We were also able to raffle off many prizes including three $37 gift cards. It was fun.  
We hope you were able to take advantage of the many savings.  

Now, for some unique Christmas gifts, we’ve got the cutest little headwear on display. Squeeze the 
button and ears pop up. Too cute! Also, last Christmas, we had been out of discs for those of you who play  
Disc Golf. We now offer a wide variety of new discs for your Christmas gift giving.  

Please keep Bonde’s in mind as your one stop shop for your more immediate holiday food and beverage  
needs. If you’re a planner, know that you can order ahead for many items and we’ll have them ready for  
pick-up. Simply call (920) 693-3145 for ice, rolls, cookies, our famous peanut squares and just about any  
flavor pizza. (No need to run to the next city for your party items.) We’ll do the work. All you need to do is  
pick it up. We’re here to help make your life less stressful so you can enjoy your family and friends  
this holiday season.  

Wishing everyone a Blessed Christmas and New Year!!

Cleveland Secret Santa 2019

Bonde’s Quik Mart

Hello Village of Cleveland Residents,

J


